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  Paper Galaxy M. D. Prins,2007 Welcome to the
paper galaxy, a cosmic collection of fantastic
three-dimensional, modular paper projects. Some
are realistic (a meteorite), others fanciful (an
alien ship), and they range from simple to
elaborate. Just copy or trace the pattern--the
instructions explain how--and then cut, paste, and
paint the paper to construct sun bursts, stars,
black holes, moons, comets, even Martians that you
can decorate with antennae. Plus, take a tip on
hanging and displaying your handiwork. Budding
astronomers and artists will love every
one...because they’re all out of this world!
  Star Wars Origami ,2012-08-07 Kids love
origami—and what could be cooler than transforming
a piece of paper into Boba Fett, Princess Leia,
Yoda, or R2-D2? And not just any paper, but
custom-designed paper illustrated with art from
the movies. Star Wars® Origami marries the fun of
paper folding with the obsession of Star Wars.
Like The Joy of Origami and Origami on the Go,
this book puts an original spin on an ancient art.
And like Star Wars® Scanimation® and Star Wars®
Fandex®, it’s a fresh take on Star Wars mania.
Chris Alexander is a master folder and founder of
the popular website StarWarsOrigami.com, and here
are 36 models, clearly explained, that range in
difficulty from Youngling (easy) to Padawan
(medium), Jedi Knight (difficult), and Jedi Master
(tricky!). A front section introduces origami
definitions and basic folds. Bound in the back is
the book’s unique folding paper, two sheets for
each figure. Illustrated with original art, it
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makes each creation—the essential lightsabers, the
Death Star, and much more—true to the movies. Star
Wars Origami includes a foreword by Tom
Angleberger, author of the New York Times
bestsellers The Strange Case of Origami Yoda and
Darth Paper Strikes Back, and is scheduled to be
published at the same time as Angleberger’s
upcoming book, The Secret of the Fortune Wookiee.
  Star Wars Paper Models Bill Scollon,2021-10-26
This keepsake book includes pieces to build 25
detailed paper models of Star Wars vehicles from
across all 9 episodes of the Skywalker saga! Each
model also has a corresponding trading card that
includes captivating information about each
vehicle. This combination model kit and keepsake
book will take you on an adventure through the
entire Skywalker saga. Inside, you’ll find
beautifully illustrated and highly detailed punch-
out pieces and step-by-step instructions for
constructing 25 iconic Star Wars vehicles,
including the Millennium Falcon, a TIE fighter,
and an X-wing. A collectible keepsake fact book
contains fascinating story synopses and vehicle
details, so you’ll discover little-known tidbits
about each vehicle as you build the models. Each
vehicle also comes with a collectible trading
card. Star Wars fans across the spectrum will
enjoy assembling and displaying this collection of
replica vehicles from a galaxy far, far away.
  Star Trek Andrew Pang,2000 With this book all
the ships that have featured in Star Trek can be
yours at the cost of nothing more than paper and
patience. From the Starship Enterprise in all its
versions to the USS Voyager, Star Trek fans can
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create their very own fleet of more than two dozen
different ships. Fancy a Romulan Warbird or a
Ferengi Marauder? A Klingon Bird of Prey or a
Cardassian Galor-class warship? International
origami expert Andrew Pang takes you step by step
with easy to follow instructions and detailed
illustrations through every fold to make each
distinctive ship take shape before your eyes. And
with coloured paper your ships can be made more
realistic than ever! Suitable for both complete
beginners and experienced folders, the shapes
range from the simple to the complex but even the
simplest creates an immediately recognisable
starship. Trekkers and origami fans alike will
love the challenge and creativity of Andrew Pang's
designs.
  Star Wars Kirigami Marc Hagan-Guirey,2017-09-01
Celebrated paper artist and designer Marc Hagan-
Guirey has applied his genius to the Star Wars
galaxy in this book of 15 unique kirigami (cut-
and-fold) ships featured in the saga's films.
Ranging in difficulty from beginner to expert,
each beautifully detailed model features step-by-
step instructions and a template printed on
cardstock—all that's needed are a utility knife, a
cutting mat, and a ruler. Clear tips and guidance
through the tricky stages help readers craft their
own X-wing, Imperial Star Destroyer, Millennium
Falcon, and a dozen more ships and vehicles, each
accompanied by colorful and inspiring photographs
of the final model on display (or ready for a jump
to Hyperspace). © and TM Lucasfilm Ltd. Used Under
Authorization
  Star Wars: Knitting the Galaxy Tanis
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Gray,2021-01-26 Featuring 25 projects based on
George Lucas's epic film saga, this is the
ultimate guide to creating stunning projects
inspired by Luke Skywalker, Darth Vader, Rey, and
a whole host of droids, ships, and aliens from a
galaxy far, far away.
  Starship Troopers Robert Anson Heinlein,1987 In
a futuristic military adventure a recruit goes
through the roughest boot camp in the universe and
into battle with the Terran Mobile Infantry in
what historians would come to call the First
Interstellar War
  Origami Galaxy for Kids Kit Rita
Foelker,2018-12-04 This cosmic kit is bursting
with exciting models inspired by stars, planets,
and space exploration. These easy origami projects
will transform young folders into intergalactic
travelers as they pilot their starship through the
Solar System and beyond! Celebrate the 50th
anniversary of Apollo 11's lunar landing in a
hands-on way with this kit. Kids can learn about
the moon and what it takes to get there, as each
model comes with information on astronomy and
cosmology. Blend an interest in our Universe with
the fun of origami paper folding! The breathtaking
night sky fascinates children everywhere,
inspiring an appreciation of science and
astronomy, as well as science fiction stories,
comics, cartoons and films. Many kids even dream
of becoming an astronomer or astronaut when they
grow up, which makes this unique kit a perfect
gift. The included large wall poster is packed
with colorful graphics that relate interesting
information about the Solar System, the Milky Way
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galaxy, and the Universe--the perfect way for kids
to decorate their room or classroom while they
deepen their knowledge of the cosmos. This origami
kit includes everything you need: A full-color
instruction book containing easy, step-by-step
instructions for 12 models 48 sheets of folding
paper A 21 x 24 fun and educational wall poster
Online video tutorials Kids will have a blast
folding the unique models, including: A Rocket--
with its classic red fin styling, the model is
ready to soar into the unknown on a voyage of
discovery. A Dwarf Star--one of 4 types of star
models in the kit, this one has 4 points and can
be folded up in just 10 steps! A Flying Saucer--a
ring-like enigma from another galaxy. Do they come
in peace? Planet One--a crater-pocked rocky
planet, ripe for imaginary exploration A Space
Hero Picture Frame--intrepid explorers are
eligible for induction into the Hall of Heroes
gallery by way of this cleverly folded frame And
many more!
  Titan #1: Taking Wing Michael A. Martin,Andy
Mangels,2005-04-01 William Riker, former first
officer of the USS Enterprise in Star Trek: The
Next Generation, takes command of the new USS
Titan in this white-knuckled adventure perfect for
longtime and new Star Trek fans. After almost a
decade of strife against foes such as the Borg,
the Cardassians, the Klingons, and the Dominion,
the United Federation of Planets is at the dawn of
a new era. Starfleet is renewing its mission of
peaceful exploration, diplomacy, and the expansion
of knowledge. Among the starships spearheading
that endeavor is the USS Titan, commanded by
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Captain William T. Riker and manned by the most
biologically varied and culturally diverse crew in
Starfleet history. But their mission does not
begin according to plan. In the wake of Star Trek:
Nemesis, Praetor Shinzon, slayer of the Romulan
Senate, is dead. The power vacuum created by his
demise has put the Romulan Star Empire, longtime
adversary of the Federation, at the brink of civil
war. Competing factions now vie for control of
their fragmenting civilization, and if the empire
should fall, that entire area of the galaxy may
destabilize. To restore order to the region,
Titan’s long-anticipated mission of exploration is
delayed as Starfleet assigns Riker to set up
power-sharing talks among the Romulan factions.
But even as the first tentative steps are taken
toward building a new Romulus, the remnants of the
Tal Shiar, the dreaded Romulan intelligence
service, are regrouping behind the scenes for a
power play of their own. With no other help
available, Riker and the Titan crew become the
last hope to prevent the quadrant from falling
into chaos.
  Starship Repo Patrick S. Tomlinson,2019-05-21
Starship Repo is a fast-paced romp through the
galaxy from Patrick S. Tomlinson. Firstname
Lastname is a no one with nowhere to go. With a
name that is the result of an unfortunate clerical
error and destined to be one of the only humans on
an alien space station. That is until she sneaks
aboard a ship and joins up with a crew of repomen
(they are definitely not pirates). Now she's
traveling the galaxy recovering ships. What could
go wrong? At the Publisher's request, this title
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is being sold without Digital Rights Management
Software (DRM) applied.
  Starship's Mage: Omnibus Glynn
Stewart,2014-12-15 In a galaxy tied together by
the magic of the elite Jump Magi, Damien
Montgomery is a newly graduated member of their
number. With no family or connections to find a
ship, he is forced to service on an interstellar
freighter known to be hunted by pirates. When he
takes drastic action to save the Blue Jay from
their pursuers, he sets in motion a sequence of
events beyond his control – and attracts enemies
on both sides of the law! Starship’s Mage was
originally released as five separate episodes.
  Origami Galaxy for Kids Ebook Rita
Foelker,2019-03-26 Now kids can harness the power
of an origami supernova! This cosmic book is
bursting with exciting models inspired by stars,
planets, and space exploration. The easy origami
projects will transform young folders into
intergalactic travelers as they pilot their
starship through the Solar System and journey to
the limits of the imagination! There's even a UFO
model to spark youngsters' imaginations. They can
also decorate the Space Hero model with their own
photo--a fun way to put a personalized finishing
touch on their constellation of colorful models.
Celebrate the 50th anniversary of Apollo 11's
lunar landing in a hands-on way with this ebook.
Kids can learn about the moon and what it takes to
get there, as each model introduction provides
information on astronomy, mythology or cosmology.
Blend interest in the Universe with the fun of
origami paper folding! This origami book includes
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everything you need: A full-color instruction book
containing easy, step-by-step instructions for 12
models. 48 sheets folding paper available to
download and print Online video tutorials Kids
will have a blast folding the unique models,
including: The Rocket--with its classic red fin
styling, the model is ready to soar into the
unknown on a voyage of discovery. The Dwarf Star--
one of 4 types of star models in the kit, this one
has 4 points and can be folded up in just 10
steps! The Flying Saucer--a ring-like enigma from
another galaxy. Do they come in peace? Planet One-
-a rocky planet full of craters, ripe for
imaginary exploration The Space Hero Picture
Frame--intrepid explorers are eligible for
induction into the Hall of Heroes gallery by way
of this cleverly folded frame And many more!
  Aurora Kim Stanley Robinson,2018-06-05 From one
of science fiction's most powerful voices, Aurora
tells the incredible story of our first voyage
beyond the solar system. Brilliantly imagined and
beautifully told, it is the work of a writer at
the height of his powers. Our voyage from Earth
began generations ago. Now, we approach our new
home. AURORA. For more from Kim Stanley Robinson,
check out: 2312ShamanNew York 2140
  Star Wars: The Ultimate Pop-Up Galaxy (Pop up
books for Star Wars Fans) Matthew
Reinhart,2019-10-22 2020 IBPA Awards Winner! I
honestly can't recommend this book enough
Starwarsnews.net This book takes things to a whole
new, and massive, level. Magnificent to behold
Geekdad.com From famed New York Times best-selling
paper engineer Matthew Reinhart comes Star Wars:
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The Ultimate Pop-Up Galaxy. This glorious pop-up
book is a fitting tribute to the entire Star Wars
saga, from A New Hope to The Rise Of Skywalker See
Padmé battle alongside the Jedi and clone
troopers, Luke train with Jedi Master Yoda on
Dagobah, and Rey and Kylo Ren battle Supreme
Leader Snoke’s Praetorian Guards, as well as other
memorable moments from the saga. With five amazing
scenes rich with detail and secrets that fold out
into one breathtaking map of the entire Star Wars
saga, Star Wars: The Ultimate Pop-Up Galaxy is the
perfect gift for boys, girls, and Star Wars fans
of all ages. —The Entire Star Wars Saga. Featuring
all 11 Star Wars movies, including A New Hope,
Rogue One, Revenge of the Sith, and The Rise Of
Skywalker. —Illustrious Characters. Jedi, Sith,
royalty, and rogues are all featured. See Han
Solo, Princess Leia, Chewbacca, Finn, Poe Dameron,
Mace Windu, Darth Sidious, General Hux, Supreme
Leader Snoke, and more! —Legendary Locations. See
locations come to life, including Geonosis,
Mustafar, Yavin, Tatooine, Crait, Endor, and, of
course, the notorious Death Star and the fearsome
Starkiller Base. —Iconic Moments. Witness battles
and duels from across the saga, including the
Jedi’s heroic struggle on Geonosis, the battle of
Hoth, Obi-Wan Kenobi’s tragic duel with Anakin
Skywalker, and Anakin’s rebirth as the fearsome
Darth Vader. —Famous Vehicles. See the Millennium
Falcon, Star Destroyers, X-wings, TIE fighters,
snowspeeders, AT-ATs, and other vehicles from the
saga.
  Space Shuttle Missions Summary
(NASA/TM-2011-216142) Robert D. Legler,Floyd V.
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Bennett,2011-09-01 Full color publication. This
document has been produced and updated over a 21-
year period. It is intended to be a handy
reference document, basically one page per flight,
and care has been exercised to make it as error-
free as possible. This document is basically as
flown data and has been compiled from many sources
including flight logs, flight rules, flight
anomaly logs, mod flight descent summary, post
flight analysis of mps propellants, FDRD, FRD,
SODB, and the MER shuttle flight data and inflight
anomaly list. Orbit distance traveled is taken
from the PAO mission statistics.
  Extraterrestrial Avi Loeb,2021 Harvard's top
astronomer lays out his controversial theory that
our solar system was recently visited by advanced
alien technology from a distant star
  The Starship Diaries Dallas Kachan,2004
  Making Starships and Stargates James F.
Woodward,2012-12-15 To create the exotic materials
and technologies needed to make stargates and warp
drives is the holy grail of advanced propulsion. A
less ambitious, but nonetheless revolutionary,
goal is finding a way to accelerate a spaceship
without having to lug along a gargantuan reservoir
of fuel that you blow out a tailpipe. Tethers and
solar sails are conventional realizations of the
basic idea. There may now be a way to achieve
these lofty objectives. “Making Starships and
Stargates” will have three parts. The first will
deal with information about the theories of
relativity needed to understand the predictions of
the effects that make possible the “propulsion”
techniques, and an explanation of those
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techniques. The second will deal with experimental
investigations into the feasibility of the
predicted effects; that is, do the effects exist
and can they be applied to propulsion? The third
part of the book – the most speculative – will
examine the question: what physics is needed if we
are to make wormholes and warp drives? Is such
physics plausible? And how might we go about
actually building such devices? This book pulls
all of that material together from various
sources, updates and revises it, and presents it
in a coherent form so that those interested will
be able to find everything of relevance all in one
place.
  The Galaxy Primes Edward Elmer Smith,2023-08-11
The big psionicist's expression of saturnine,
almost contemptuous amusement had not changed; his
voice came flat and cold. “The less you say,
Doctor Bellamy, the better. Obstinate, swell-
headed women give me an acute rectal pain.
Pitching your curves over all the vizzies in space
got you aboard, but it won't get you a thing from
here on. And for your information, Doctor Bellamy,
one more crack like that and I take you over my
knee and blister your fanny...FROM THE BOOKS.
  Starship Therapise Larisa A. Garski,
LMFT,Justine Mastin, LMFT,2021-05-04 Harnessing
the power of fandom--from Game of Thrones to The
Legend of Zelda--to conquer anxiety, heal from
depression, and reclaim balance in mental and
emotional health. Modern mythologies are
everywhere--from the Avengers of the Marvel
Cinematic Universe to The Wicked + The Divine.
Where once geek culture was niche and hidden,
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fandom characters and stories have blasted their
way into our cineplexes, bookstores, and consoles.
They help us make sense of our daily lives--and
they can also help us heal. Psychotherapists and
hosts of the popular Starship Therapise podcast
Larisa A. Garski and Justine Mastin offer a self-
help guide to the mental health galaxy for those
who have been left out of more traditional therapy
spaces: geeks, nerds, gamers, cosplayers,
introverts, and everyone in between. Starship
Therapise explores how narratives and play inform
our lives, inviting readers to embrace radical
self-care with Westworld's Maeve and Dolores,
explore anxiety with Miyazaki, and leverage
narrative therapy with Arya Stark. Spanning
fandoms from Star Wars to The Expanse and The
Legend of Zelda to Outer Wilds, readers will
explore mental health and emotional wellness
without conforming to mainstream social
constructs. Insights from comics like Uncanny X-
Men, Black Panther, Akira, Bitch Planet, and The
Wicked + The Divine offer avenues to growth and
self-discovery alongside explorations of the
triumphs and trials of heroes, heroines, and
beloved characters from Supernatural, Wuthering
Heights, The Lord of the Rings, The Broken Earth
trilogy, Mass Effect, Fortnite, Minecraft, Buffy
the Vampire Slayer, and Star Trek. Each chapter
closes with a mindfulness meditation or yoga
exercise to inspire reflection, growth, and the
mind-body-fandom connection.
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